Conseil des Services du District de

District Services Board

October 29, 2015

Honourable Kathleen Wynne
Premier of Ontario

Legislative Building, Suite 281
Queen’s Park

Toronto ON

M7A 1A1

Dear Premier;

RE: Youth Job Connection Program

Manitoulin-Sudbury

210 boul Mead Blvd

Espanola, ON P5E 1R9
Telephone/Téléphone: (705) 862-7850
Fax/Télécopieur: (705) 862-7805
http://www.msdsb.net

Thank you for your letter dated October 2, 2015 acknowledging our board’s concerns
regarding the new Youth Job Connection Program and for forwarding a copy to Minister

Moridi for consideration.

At the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services October 22, 2015 Board meeting, our
members voiced their concern and asked that the Board chair request a meeting with you
to discuss this drastic reduction in services in an area that was identified by the province
as high risk. We will make ourselves available to meet at your convenience.

Thank you for your consideration to this very important matter. We look forward to hearing

from you.

Sincerely
J

Les Gamble
Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB Chair

c.c. Reza Moridi, Minister of Training, Colleges and Universities



